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Peab builds military restaurant on Gotland 
 

Peab has been commissioned to build a restaurant at the P 18 regiment  on Tofta, Gotland. The 
customer is the Swedish Fortifications Agency and the contract is worth SEK 126 million.  
 
The restaurant includes a commercial kitchen, mess hall, canteen and staff facilities. The contract also 
includes exterior landscaping and electrical work connected to the building. The military restaurant will 
be built to meet the needs of onsite operations. 

“We're pleased to be able to continue our collaboration with the Swedish Fortifications Agency which 
places a large, significant  orders for the Swedish Armed Forces' expansion on Gotland,” says Anders 
Bergeling, Region Manager Peab.  

“The military restaurant is another important step in our long-term work to provide the Swedish Armed 
Forces with suitable premises on Gotland,” says Per Falkgren, Project Manager at the Swedish 
Fortifications Agency. 

“The Gotland Regiment is growing and the military restaurant will play a central role in the unit's 
continued development,” says the Commander of the Gotland Regiment, Colonel Dan Rasmussen.  

The project is a turnkey contract. Construction will begin in July 2024and the building is expected to be 
completed by November 2025. 

The project is order registered in the third quarter 2024. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 72 533 31 45 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 14,000 employees and net sales of SEK 57 billion. With a local 
presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday life where it's lived. 
Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab share is listed on 
Nasdaq Stockholm. 


